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September 11, 2020

RE: Donegal Way Dam Rehabilitation
GCDWR Project Number: F-0234.22

Dear Resident:

The Gwinnett County Department of Water Resources (GCDWR) will be conducting a
project to rehabilitate the embankment along Donegal Way to address observed deficiencies
and deterioration of the embankment. Once the rehabilitation project has been completed,
Donegal Way Lake will be filled and restored back to its normal level. This project will start

roughly at the end of September 2020.

The plan is to complete this project with little to no impact on the residents. However,
GCDWR understands Donegal Way serves as an access road to a few dozen properties. During
the time of construction, those properties and all community visitors will experience intermittent
lane closures between working hours of 7:00 am to 7:00 pm, Monday - Friday. However, GCDWR

will have traffic control onsite to assist with all safety measures.

GCDWR is looking forward to a successful project and your cooperation while we perform
the work needed to improve local infrastructure. Feel free to contact the construction

communication email at DWRConstruction@gwinnettcounty.com or the construction

communication line at (678)-376-7027 to answer any further questions.



